
Nursery Natter 

All nursery parents welcome to join in a 

‘Nursery Natter’ on Tuesday 12th March 

at 9.15am-10.30am.  

(Creche available and a cuppie!) 

 

Focus for Natter will be to look at the 

Nursery Handbook and see what needs 

to be added or changed. Your views are 

appreciated. Please pick up a copy from 

the nursery before the ‘Natter’ so you 

can come with your ideas! 

 

Please let Nursery staff if you will be 

attending so we can make appropriate 

arrangements. Thank you. 


